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I have been so proud of Oregon's voting system of voting by mail only and having 

two weeks to do it.  I believe that making people vote on one single day in person is a 

way to suppress voting.  It is more difficult for older and working citizens to get to the 

polls.  I believe voting should be easy so that all eligible voters can vote.  Most 

countries vote on weekend and over many days to make it easy to vote even if their 

choices may be limited by a corrupt political system or dictatorship.  We are getting 

closer to that in this country and I don't want Oregon to start slipping in that direction. 


